
Pacific Gas & Electric Company’s Comments to 

Hybrid Resources – Draft Tariff Language Phase 1 

 

PG&E appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on phase 1 of draft tariff language for 

the Hybrid Resources Initiative.    

It was PG&E’s understanding that this first phase of the tariff language would be wholly 

dedicated to addressing the portions of the co-located resources proposal.  With that in mind, 

PG&E seeks clarity as to the purpose of including language unrelated to the Aggregate 

Capability Constraint – Why is High Sustainable Limit defined in this phase and not included in 

phase 2 of the draft tariff language? Also, why is tariff language included regarding VER data 

requirements prior to the implementation of a non-co-located hybrid resource model? 

 

PG&E looks forward to the discussion and continued engagement in the Hybrid Resources 

Initiative. 


